
January News in a glance 

 
We hope that all of our families had a very merry Christmas and a happy new year!  Thank-you to all of 

our families who used the center “as needed” throughout the holiday season, with the low numbers our 

staff members were all able to spend quality time with their loved ones. 

We would also like to thank all of our families who gave treats, gifts, cards and well wishes to us this 

Christmas season. We truly appreciate it!     

 

The kids worked really hard learning their Christmas songs for the virtual Christmas concert and were 

very excited to see the videos of them performing!  When Santa heard we couldn’t have a Christmas 

concert he decided to come visit us at the daycare instead!  The kids were so excited to see him and of 

course get a treat! 

 

December as always was a fun month here at the daycare!  The children’s excitement for Christmas and 

the magic that it spreads throughout the center always makes December absolutely heartwarming! All of 

the rooms were busy making Christmas crafts, ornaments and cookies.  Christmas carols coming from 

tiny voices could be heard throughout the day. 

 

We were all so happy to see the snow come just before Christmas; the kids have been anxiously waiting 

to take the sleds on the hill! 

 

Please remember that every registered family is required to complete volunteer hours. Due to Covid-

19 and the limited amount we were able to fundraise we adjusted the hours for 2020.  A family with 

one child enrolled is required to complete 3 hours and a family with two or more children are 

required to complete 6 hours. Families have until December 31st to complete their hours. Any 

incomplete hours will be billed on your February 2020 invoice.   

Volunteer hours for 2021 will go back to the regular rate of one child/family – 6 hours, 2 or more 

children/family 9 hours. 

Also note that any families who enrolled their children September to December will be prorated to 

complete half of the volunteer hours. 

We are kicking off the 2021 fundraising year with Little Caesar’s Pizza Kits! We are hoping to have 

this set up by early February. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Please remember… 

1) To have monthly planners in by the 20th of each 

month to ensure childcare for the following month! 

2) All invoices are to be paid by the end of the month. 

3) If your child is showing any signs of illness, they 

must stay home. 

 

Churchbridge daycare accepts, E-transfers, cheque, 

bank drafts and pre-authorized payments as forms 

of payment methods.  

 

January Birthdays!!! 

Eden S. January 9, 2018 

Tenley. K- January 26, 2017 

Andres M. – January 28, 2017 

Rhys. N- January 28, 2017 

Nixson. L- January 31, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Appropriate Clothing 
It’s that time of year again… 

The weather stayed warm as long as it could and now we are getting cold, snowy days.   

Outdoor play is so important for all aspects of your child’s growth and development.  We are 
very fortunate to have the opportunity to play outside multiple times a day! 

To keep your children comfortable so that that they can continue to enjoy their outside play 
please provide…. 

 Warm hat/ toque  
 Mittens (preferably water proof as we go outside multiple times and there is not enough 

time to dry) 
 Warm/winter Jacket 
 Lined splash pants/ ski pants 
 Winter boots 
 Change of clothes including socks & underwear 

  

 


